
 

 

 

 

Notice is hereby given to all potential Interested and Affected Parties (I&APs), that an application 

for an Environmental Clearance Certificate will be submitted to the Competent Authority and the 

Ministry of Environment, Forestry and Tourism (MEFT) for the following activities. 

Project title: Construction, operation, maintenance and decommissioning of the proposed 

Henties Bay pipeline and the replacement of the Ground Level Reservoir.  

Project location: Henties Bay, Erongo Region   

Proponent:  Namibia Water Corporation (NamWater) Ltd.  

Description: NamWater supplies the Henties Bay Water Supply Scheme with groundwater from 

the Omdel well field that is linked to the Omdel-Swakopmund Water Supply Scheme. NamWater 

intends to upgrade the bulk water supply infrastructure to the town of Henties Bay due to ageing 

infrastructure and increased water demand. 

I&APs are hereby invited to register, request for the Background Information Document (BID), 

attend the public meeting and submit comments/inputs to eia@greengain.com.na  The last day 

to submit input is 08 October 2021. 

The public and stakeholder meeting is scheduled as follow 

 

 

 

Link to virtual meeting is available on request prior to the meeting.  

                                 For more Information 

                                Cell: +264 811422927 or +26481 3380114                                               

                                http//: www.greengain.com.na   

PUBLIC NOTIFICATION AND INVITATION 

ENVIRONMENTAL IMPACT ASSESSMENT (EIA) FOR THE CONSTRUCTION, 

OPERATION, MAINTENANCE AND DECOMMISSIONING OF THE PROPOSED HENTIES 

BAY PIPELINE AND THE REPLACEMENT OF THE GROUND LEVEL RESERVOIR, 

ERONGO REGION 

Venue: De Duine Hotel (No.85. Duine Road) Henties Bay 

Date:  Tuesday, 28 September 2021 

Time:  14:30      
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